
The Recreation Departments highest priority is the health and well-being of 
our participants, staff, and volunteers. 
 
In accordance with the City’s overall plan for community well-
being, the Melrose Recreation Department has cancelled or postponed 
the following recreation programs.  
 
The following programs/sessions have been cancelled: 
 
Melrose Basketball League (MBL) 
 
Receation Golf - Session I  
(Tentatively planning on running remaining sessions) 
 
Quick Start Tennis I, II, & III – Week 1 & Week 2 
(Tentatively planning on running remaining sessions) 
 
Street Hockey Club - Session I 
(Tentatively planning on running session II) 
 
LetGoYourMind Lego Camp at Memorial Hall  
(Program has been moved to virtual) 
 
Summer Parks Programs 
 
Quick Start Head Start (All Weeks) 
 
Throw, Kick, Pass, Run…Play!!! 
 
Women’s Over Thirty Soccer League 
 
Men’s Over Thirty Summer Pick Up Soccer 
 
Men’s Over Thirty Summer Pick Up Basketball 
 
All programs above will receive a full refund. If registration was paid for by 
credit card, please allow 2 – 3 weeks for refunds to be processed. If 
registration was paid in the form of cash or check, please allow 4 – 6 weeks 
to receive your refund via check in the mail. 
 



Programs affected during this this time will receive an email with updates 
regarding their specific program. 
 
If your desired program set to run this Summer is not above in either list, 
we are planning on running the program as scheduled.  
 
Please stay up-to-date with the City’s COVID-19 Information at the City's 
website: 
 
https://www.cityofmelrose.org/  
 
Thank you 
 
Recreation Department 
 

https://www.cityofmelrose.org/

